
From: Debbie V nden kker
To: Deena Hunt; Ma alee Drake
Subject: FW  BEAC resign tion
Date: July 16, 2021 9 38 24 AM

Hi,

Do we need something more formal from her or can we just put the email below on the agenda for Council for their
information?

Thanks,

Deb

Debbie Vandenakker
Planner
The Corporation of the Township of Brock
1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10
Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0
Tel: 705-432-2355, Ext. 235 | Toll-Free: 1-866-223-7668 | Fax: 705-432-3487
Debbie.Vandenakker@brock.ca | townshipofbrock.ca | choosebrock.ca

-----Original Message-----
From: Candace >
Sent: July 16, 2021 9:16 AM
To: Debbie Vandenakker <Debbie.Vandenakker@brock.ca>;
Subject: BEAC resignation

Hello there
I am not sure if I am emailing the right people, but I will need to resign from BEAC. The only reason is I am
moving in August, and I will no longer be part of Brock Township. I don’t feel it is appropriate to be on committee
for the township when I live in a different one. Thank you so much for the opportunity, I enjoyed the discussion and
all I ah e learned.
Sincerely,
Candace Ramshaw

Sent from Candace's phone
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